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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy few weeks the start of term has already been! The children are well and truly back into the swing of learning and it 
has been a pleasure to see their progress. 
 
The weather seems to have taken a slightly colder turn and looks set to stay that way over the next few weeks so please ensure 
your children are dressed appropriately at all times. Attached to this newsletter you will find a reminder, regarding our 
procedures, in the event of heavy snow. Hopefully, we will not see too much snow, but we have plans in place, should it arrive! 
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 
 
 

Dates for your Diaries 
 
07/02/20 FOBSA Party Night 
10/02/20 Parents Evening 3.30-6.00 
12/02/20 Parents Evening 5.00-7.30 
14/02/20 FOBSA Cake Sale 
 

17/02/20 Half Term Holiday 
 
24/02/20 INSET Day 
25/02/20 School re-opens 08.45am 
05/03/20 World Book Day 
06/03/20 FOBSA Quiz Night 
17/03/20 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr 2) 
20/03/20 FOBSA Film Night 
26/03/20 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm (Cherry/Beech/Cedar) 
27/03/20 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm (Maple/Oak/Holly) 
03/04/20 Final Assembly 09.15am  
                           2.00pm finish 
06/04/20 Easter Holiday 
20/04/20 School re-opens 08.45am 
 

FOBSA Meeting 
 

FOBSA have lots of great events planned over the coming 
term. They will be holding a meeting on Thursday 23rd January 
so if you would like to pop along to offer any help, please join 

them. Time and venue will be confirmed via the FOBSA 
Facebook page. 

 
 
 

Attendance 
 

Our overall attendance to date is 96.48%, which is in line with 
this time last year. I am grateful to everyone for supporting our 
drive to improve school attendance and ask that this continues 

over the coming months.  
 

Well Done Year 1 who have the highest attendance rate of 
97.01%, which is a fantastic achievement.  Please support our 
efforts to make every day count by sending your children to 

school each and every day. Exceptional leave will only be 
granted in truly exceptional circumstances and you may be 

liable for a penalty notice if you take your child on holiday, in 
term time. 

 

  

Nut free School 
A polite reminder: that we are a nut free school. 

Please do not send any food items in to school that may 
contain nuts. This includes chocolate spread and chocolate 
biscuits in lunchboxes. If you have any doubts, about a food 

item please do not hesitate to come in and have a chat 
with us about it. Thank you for your cooperation 

 

Term Dates 2020-21 

You will find attached to this newsletter our term dates for the 

academic year 2020-2021. As a maintained Surrey school we 

are legally bound by the term dates set by Surrey County 

Council. I have, as far as possible aligned our Inset days with 

local school closures, to help those parents with children 

attending more than one school. 

 
 

 


